
Beginning July 30, 2012, you will be able to view your remittance advice messages electronically via the 
Virginia Medicaid Web Portal (https://www.virginiamedicaid.dmas.virginia.gov/wps/portal).  There will 
be a tab at the top of the page entitled RA MESSAGES.  Click on the tab and you will be able to select a 
week ending period from a drop down list and you can view all remittance messages that were in effect 
for that time period.  Only registered providers who have signed into the portal and been authenticated 
will have access to this functionality. 
 
The week ending period will always be a Friday date.  By selecting a particular date, you will be able to 
see all messages to all providers (it is no longer provider specific) but the message header will tell you to 
whom the message applies; for example – This MESSAGE APPLIES TO PHYSICIANS. 
 
Multiple messages will be separated with a delimiter line *******.  Message headers will contain a 
counter (Message 1 of 4, etc).  If no RA message exists for the week ending date selected, a message will 
be displayed that there are no messages for the week selected.  When there are multiple messages, you 
will be able to scroll down to view all messages.  Multiple messages for a selected time period will be 
displayed by descending end date and then start date. 
 
DMAS will be keying current messages into the portal starting July 30. 
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